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CITY ALERTS
The Beams on Tavener are still missing their cat Kitty. If you see her, please
contact them on Facebook. 

https://mailchi.mp/1cedec317117/city-of-bancroft-november-newsletter?e=[UNIQID]
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NOTES FROM THE MAYOR
As a result of the installation of AT&T fiber optic cable, there has been some
minor damage to our roads when boring under the roads. The contractor has
indicated his company will arrange for repair when the final list of damage is
submitted. Some residents had their invisible dog fences damaged and there
has been some reported minor damage to a few driveways. If you have
experienced damage to your property and you have not already reported the
damage to the contractor, then send me an email and I will put you in touch
with the contractor to have your property damage repaired.

 

Chief Mudd reported no issues with Halloween Night. He was out on his police
bike patrolling the city to make sure all were able to have the opportunity for a
good time in a safe environment.

 

With the holiday season quickly approaching, it will not be too much longer
before holiday decorations will adorn our light poles throughout the city. Of
course, that means snow and ice cannot be too far away. If we have a weather
forecast of overnight snow or ice, I ask that you not park on the street. It is
difficult to remove snow or treat the streets for ice and snow when the
contractor has to work around cars parked on the road.

 

-Mayor Jeff Magers

 

On October 17, 2021, former Bancroft city clerk and city commissioner Valerie Wood
passed away after an extended bout with cancer. Valerie and her husband Chuck

(former Bancroft city engineer) have lived in Bancroft for over 35 years. Valerie
devoted many years of service to the City of Bancroft. Her husband Chuck said she
wanted to be active in serving Bancroft as the city clerk as a way to give back to the

community she loved so much. Being the city clerk, and then later the City
Commissioner for Finance and Administration was a natural fit for Valerie since he

had earned a degree in accounting at the University of Louisville.
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Former Bancroft Mayor Kim Reinhart said about Valerie that “she wanted the
neighborhood to be the best it could be.” Kim said that Valerie was frequently the

“voice of reason” when the city commission had to deal with difficult and controversial
issues and she “had good ideas and truly put the city and residents first” in

everything she did.


Chuck said that Valerie was outgoing and friendly with everyone. Chuck and Valerie
had been married 51 years and had two children, Brian and Susan, and five

grandchildren. Chuck said their family was very important to her, especially her
grandchildren. Valerie was a grandmaster Bridge player, former real estate agent,
and she worked at an accounting firm at one point in her life. Chuck and Valerie

enjoyed boating with their family and friends in their houseboat on the Ohio River.
Valerie was an active member of Northeast Christian Church.


 

It is appropriate that we remember Valerie at this time as a person who lived life to its

fullest with her family, friends, and Bancroft neighbors and found time to devote
countless hours to the City of Bancroft.


Thank you Valerie for your service to the City of Bancroft. You will be missed.

NOTES FROM CHIEF MUDD 

This month, as our mornings get darker and we “fall back” on our clocks, I’d like
to remind everyone to remain alert to pedestrians and bicyclists traveling on our
city streets.  While I’d like to believe they all will use reflective material and/or
lights to make themselves easier to see, this isn’t always the case and it’s
prudent to pay extra attention as we traverse the city in our motor vehicles. 

HOW CAN WE CONTACT THE POLICE?
For immediate police assistance:

1. Emergency: Dial 911
2. Non-emergency police assistance: Dial 311

For non-urgent neighborhood concerns:

September Meeting Minutes

https://www.cityofbancroftky.org/september-2021-meeting-minutes/
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1. Call our police line at (502) 263-3663. Leave a voicemail with your name
and phone number. Chief Mudd will call you back when he is on duty.

For your safety, please call 911 or 311 to have police dispatched. If Chief
Mudd is working, then they will dispatch him to help you, otherwise, they will
dispatch a Metro police officer. Do not personally seek out Chief Mudd to get
assistance for an emergency.  

TRASH SERVICES
RECYCLING

November 15

November 29

December 6


YARD WASTE 

Every Monday


 

Questions? Contact Rumpke 1–800–828–8171

NEXT COMMISSION MEETING

Thursday, Nov. 11


7 p.m.


Churchill Downs Building 

600 N. Hurstbourne Parkway


Room 600

Have a New Neighbor?
Let them know about our mailing list.


Contact Clerk Shannon Tuthill to add them to the email list and directory.

House Watch

November Meeting Agenda

mailto:Clerk@CityofBancroftKy.org
https://www.cityofbancroftky.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/11/November-2021-Meeting-Agenda-1.pdf
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If you are going to be away from home for any length of time, it is important to let
Chief David Mudd know as soon as possible. You may fill out the form on the City of
Bancroft website. Or, email Chief Mudd at chief@cityofbancroft.org with the following

important information:

Name
Address
Emergency phone numbers
Is anyone supposed to be there while you are away
When you are leaving and when you plan to return

Rental Property Registration

Renting your home? Bancroft Ordinance requires you apply for a permit. This
will ensure Chief Yeager knows who to contact in case of an issue or
emergency. Rental permits can be found on the City of Bancroft website.

Mayor/Police Department
Jeff Magers 


Mayor@CityofBancroft.org

Police@CityofBancroft.org

(Alternate email for police matters)

(502) 762-4334


 

City Maintenance Commissioner

Mike Borders


Maintenance@CityofBancroft.org

(502) 235-6968

Finance and
Administration Commissioner


Edwin Evers

Finance@CityofBancroft.org


(937) 470-7384

Public Services Commissioner
Paul Chumbley


PublicServices@CityofBancroft.org

 (502) 649-7997

Visit our City Website

City of Bancroft Commission

https://www.cityofbancroftky.org/house-watch-requests/
mailto:chief@cityofbancroft.org
https://www.cityofbancroftky.org/rental-property-registration/
mailto:MAYOR@CITYOFBANCROFT.ORG
mailto:Police@CityofBancroft.org
mailto:Maintenance@CityofBancroft.org
mailto:Finance@CityofBancroft.org
mailto:PublicServices@CityofBancroft.org
http://www.cityofbancroftky.org/
https://www.cityofbancroftky.org/contact-info/
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Communications and Community
Outreach Commissioner


Jaimie Schapker

Communications@CityofBancroft.org


(440) 463-2775

Treasurer 

Arnold Shaikun


Treasurer@CityofBancroft.org

(502) 802-7778

Clerk

Shannon Tuthill


Clerk@CityofBancroft.org

(502) 240-8491

Police Chief

David Mudd


Chief@CityofBancroft.org

Non-Emergency: (502) 263-3663

City Attorney

Richard Schiller

Join the City of Bancroft Facebook group!

Facebook

Reminder: To join you have to answer the prompt: Which street do you live on.
This ensures only those approved to join live in the neighborhood. We do allow
some residents who live just outside Bancroft city limits to join as well.  

Our mailing address is:

4949 Old Brownsboro Road, #243


Louisville, KY 40222

mailto:Communications@CityofBancroft.org
mailto:TREASURER@CITYOFBANCROFT.ORG
mailto:Clerk@CityofBancroft.org
mailto:CHIEF@CITYOFBANCROFT.ORG
https://www.facebook.com/groups/177301615688295/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/177301615688295/

